Runnemede School District
Thanksgiving Food Drive 2022

Bingham and Downing Schools will be participating in a food
drive to make baskets for some of our local families and to
help stock a local food pantry.

Bingham students will be collecting mac and cheese, pasta,
and sauce (plastic containers only).

Downing students will be collecting breakfast items (cereal,
pancake mix, syrup, etc.).

All items should be brought to school between November 4th - 18th.
If you have any questions, please contact our main office.
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